
 

 

16th December 2022  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
In January, Year One will be learning all about ‘The Great Fire of London.’  
For the ‘hook’ of this topic, we have organized an exciting visit for the children 
on Thursday 12th January 2023. Fire Fighters from West Yorkshire Classics 
will bring a Fire Engine to school! Children will have the opportunity to sound 
the siren, wear Fire Fighter helmets and even spray the hose. 
 
This exciting event is happening during school time in the playground on: 
Thursday 12th January 2023.  
                                                                                                                        
The total cost of this workshop is £140.00.  
Divided by 31 children = £4.52 per child.  
 
The children will be outside during the workshop, please ensure your child 
has a suitable coat with them on the day. 
 
Consent and contribution is via ParentPay. Please log on to your child’s 
ParentPay account and click on ‘other items’ the ‘Y1 Fire Engine Workshop’ 
will be listed. Consent / Contribution deadline is Friday 6th January 2023. 
Contributions are voluntary, however, should insufficient contributions be 
received, the workshop will not be able to go ahead. We understand the 
deadline is close to the Christmas period, therefore, if you require an 
individual extension, please contact the school office. 
 
If you have any more questions regarding this workshop, please do not 
hesitate to speak to me or contact the school office.  
 
Best Wishes  
 
Miss Cotton 
Year 1 Class Teacher 
 
 


